
Public Hearing 

January 10, 2022 

Renaming of Sandy Beach Drive 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on Monday, January 10, 2022 at 5:45 p.m. in the Police Jury 

Meeting Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public 

comments and or questions on the renaming of Sandy Beach Drive. 

 

The proposed name of Lamar-Hill Drive would honor two late police jurors who were instrumental in the 
creation of Crooked Creek. 
 

Being there were no comments regarding the name change the public hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

 

______________________________   ______________________________________ 

Ryan Williams, President    Donald Bergeron, Secretary-Treasurer 


